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Good Afternoon —

OCIS is administering the American Rescue Plan Act funding on behalf of the Department of Public
Safety. To streamline the process OCIS has started an application for your agency at
WWW.0Cjsgrants.com. Once you log into the grants system you can search for the application under

the My Application Tab at the top. You will click on the grant number beginning with 2022-AR.

Your agency is able to apply for up to $250,000 to help reduce the backlog of cases your agency
faces. For more guidance on the application process please see the attached document.

Please complete the application by close of business Fridav April 1, 2022

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to OCJS.

Thanks and have a good evening,
Melissa

Melissa Darby

Director, Grants Administration
Office of Criminal Justice Services
Ohio Department of Public Safety
1970 W. Broad St.,

Columbus, Ohio 43223

Phone: 614/728-8740

Fax: 614/466-0308
mbdarby@dps.state.oh.us
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